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March 2022 

 

Dear Albert McMahon Families, 

 

With term 2 reports completed and most parent 

conferences scheduled for the week of March 8th-

10th, we are ‘springing’ into term 3!  Parents are 

encouraged to contact their child’s teacher to get 

information about his/her progress up to this point 

of the year.  This is truly a partnership between the 

school and the home in support of our children’s 

learning. 

 

The provincial government sent all schools in BC five 

Rapid Antigen Tests (R.A.T.) per student. AME sent 

ours out to families in late February. Please check 

your child’s backpack if you have not seen yours yet. 

If your child has not yet received a kit, please 

contact the school office.  At this time, caregivers 

are asked to pick up the kits directly from the 

office. 
 

Sincerely, 
 

Shane Sliziak  Karina Zimmerman 

Principal  Vice Principal 

    

CHESS AT AME 

We have a chess club at AME! By 

popular demand, Mrs. Abbott and 

Ms. Waite are sponsoring Chess 

events every Wednesday, after 

eating time at lunch, in the ISP 

room. Our first session hosted 40+ 

interested students. Looks like we need to expand 

and we need more game sets! If anyone has a spare 

chess set that is no longer needed, our Chess 

Club would love to have it.  

 

 

UPCOMING DATES 
Monday, March 7th – Report cards go home 

March 8th-10th- Parent Teacher Conferences 

March 10th – PJ Day 

Friday, March 11th – Non-Instructional Day 

                                   NO SCHOOL  

Monday, March 14th-March 25th – Spring Break 

Monday, March 28th-School re-opens 

Friday, April 1st-Twin, Triplet, Quad, Quint Day 

Friday, April 8th-Class pictures and Grade 6 photos 

Friday, April 15th – Good Friday – NO SCHOOL 

Monday, April 18th – Easter Monday – NO SCHOOL 

Friday, April 22nd-Sunglasses day 

Friday, May 13th-Wacky Hair Day 

 

MOVING? 

As we begin to get ready for the 2022/2023 school 

year, any changes in enrollment will affect our 

school.  If you are planning on moving before the 

beginning of the school year, or 

if you know of a family that will 

be starting at Albert McMahon 

in the next school year (and have 

not registered), would you please 

advise the office as soon as possible.  Thank you for 

your help! 

 

SEASONAL CHANGES AND 

CLOTHING 

We are heading into a season of 

wet and cold quickly followed by 

bright sunshine. Please ensure 

that your child has a change of 

clothes in their backpack/classroom and that they 

arrive at school dressed for the weather. We 

practice West Coast recesses at AME, which means 
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that students go outside to enjoy play and free time 

in all weather. 

 FOUR GREAT THINGS AT AME THIS MONTH 

Several classes created 

Valentine's Day cards 

for one of our local 

nursing homes, 

Chartwell Senior Home. 

Mrs. Ross received 

dozens of cards by 

donation and 

offered them up to 

our classes to use. 

Thank you also to 

Ms. Tober for 

spearheading this 

initiative and delivering our cards to the seniors.  

Division 10 even sent us pictures of the kiddos 

making their cards. 
 

Mission Public School District 

made the decision this  year to 

display Leo’s pink shirt design of a 

Beaver on some of our Pink Shirts 

in the District. Leo’s Pink Shirt 

Beaver design even made it in our 

local newspaper this year. The 

teachings of Beaver are very 

fitting for Pink Shirt Day. 
“The beaver reminds us that we all have gifts and a 

purpose in this world. It is through the love of knowledge 

that we find wisdom.” 

 

We are very 

excited to 

have Jacob 

Firlotte, 

MPSD 

Indigenous 

Liaison, join us 

at AME for 

Indigenous 

Boys Group. Jacob has been visiting us every 

Wednesday to spend time with our primary and 

intermediate groups. Our boys have reported that 

the group is super fun and that Jacob is a very 

“inspirational” man.  

Division 9 has been learning 

about the life cycle 

of  salmon. On January 25th, 

the Department of Fisheries 

and Oceans Canada delivered 

55 chum salmon eggs. 

Throughout the weeks, Division 9  has noticed the 

eggs developing eyes “Eyed Eggs”, developing their 

bodies and looking ready to hatch. Just last week all 

the eggs, but two, hatched. The hatched eggs are 

called ”Alevins”. The alevins have an orange sac on 

their bellies that will feed them for at least a 

month. Once the sac disappears and the alevins have 

grown into small silver fish, they become “Fry” and 

we will start to feed them ground up krill. Around 

mid-April, the fry will have developed enough and be 

ready to be released into 

the creek at the 

Silverdale Creek 

Wetlands. Division 9 will 

then take  the fry to the 

creek as a class and 

release them. 

MARCH BREAK AT SCIENCE WORLD 

Enjoy virtual Science World programs during spring 

break on Zoom. Check out the website to register 

and to find more details. See the link below. 

Virtual Science World Events 

 

 

Remember NO SCHOOL on  

March 11th. 

 

https://fvrl.bibliocommons.com/events/search/fq=program:(560d646f57e4ffa40406e776)
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